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December 4, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

This morning (Friday, December 4, 2020) at 5:30am, our Director of Transportation notified me that someone 

on one of our school buses tested positive for COVID-19. The bus in question had brought a total of four 

students to and from Central Square Middle School. The District quickly contacted the parents of the four 

students (along with contacting the three staff members) that were on the bus with the person that had tested 

positive.  In total, there were only four students and three staff members that were on the bus and we contacted 

all of them and notified them that the four students and three staff members are quarantined for at least today 

so the Health Department could conduct their contact tracing investigation.  The Health Department will 

determine today if everyone on that school bus requires a 14-day quarantine.  If you were not contacted, then 

your child (or any staff member) is not at risk of contracting COVID-19 from this potential exposure.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Thomas J. Colabufo 

Superintendent  


